
 

Correction 

 
The actual Golf Course closed dates to facilitate 
greens/fairways aeration are Tuesday, October 
13th & Wednesday, October 14th, (versus October 
14/15th) as previously posted in the newsletter of 
Sunday, September 6th.  
  

Enjoy Social Distancing 

 
As we know British Columbia COVID-19 cases are 
presently on the rise causing reoccurring 
and legitimate concerns amongst members. In 
consideration of all fellow members & 
visitors, The Harvest Golf Club respectfully wish 
to remind you that all COVID-19 protocols, 
especially social distancing is still in effect. Please 
respect the 6 feet or 2 meters distancing oncourse 
& in the clubhouse. THGC takes this basic COVID 
19 rule seriously and ask everyone to join us in 
ensuring the comfort of everyone. 
  

Two-Tee Start 
(October 15th-November 8th) 

 
I wanted to further elaborate on the decision to 
proceed with two-tee start and 6-somes effective 
Thursday, October 15th through closing day 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

   

6:45 am 

 

 

Driving Range 
Hours 

As of September 16th 
Monday         7:30 - 6:30 

Tuesday        6:30 - 6:30 

Wednesday  6:30 - 5:30 



Sunday, November 8th to clarify the logic behind 
this selected playing format. 

1. With possible reoccurring daily frost in October, 

which often does not lift until 10:00/11:00am. 

Much like in April, and with Social Distancing in 

full effect, we need to prevent any form of large 

gatherings around the facility. Starting play at 11 

am, will certainly help eliminate that possibility. 

2. To ensure our members get to enjoy the best of 

the weather each day, which is normally in 

between 11am to 5pm. 

3. After experiencing 3.5 hours rounds or less in the 

Spring, we believe if members adopt the same 

style of play approach (ready golf and continuous 

putting) groups of 6 players, amongst friends 

should result in manageable and enjoyable rounds 

of 4:15 hours. 

4. As we are expecting demands for tee times to 

remain extremely high through closing day,  and 

dealing with limited number of tee times due to 

daylight, 6-somes allows us to increase daily 

capacity by 50% or approximately 330 rounds 

weekly (the equivalent of creating three extra days 

of capacity each week). 

5. Playing in 6-some is certainly unconventional, but 

we are navigating abnormal times where thinking 

outside the box is needed in creating additional 

spaces for club members to enjoy.  

  
 

 

 

Thursday      7:30 - 6:30 

Friday           6:30 - 6:30 

Saturday      6:30 - 6:30 

Sunday         6:30 - 5:30 

  

 

Restaurant 

Opening Hours 

   

6:45 am 

 

Kiosk 

 

Open 11 am 

Daily 

 

 

Beverage Cart 

 

11 am Daily 

 

*Schedule subject to 

change without 

notice* 

  

  



 Remembering 
It is with regret to inform you of the passing of 
Mr. Barney Sorensen. Barney and his wife Joyce 
were long time members at the Harvest Golf Club 
until the 2019 season. Barney was enjoyed by 
everyone he encountered and was a true 
gentleman making friends amongst the Senior 
Club, which he was an active participant during 
his years at THGC. We invite you to join us in 
offering our deepest sympathy to Joyce and the 
entire Sorensen Family during this most difficult 
time. 
   

 

   

     

 


